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When Walter heard Charlie mention the words Steve Hogwitz, his expression
immediately became amazed!

He did not expect that his father would rush to Aurous Hill himself to find him.

This did not make him feel half-divided, but it made him feel a deep panic deep in his
heart.

Although he is still using the names of the Hogwarts family and the Rothschild family to
try to frighten Charlie and make a dying struggle.

However, he knew very well in his heart that he was nothing more than a fake tiger.

“Our family is just an ordinary cousin of the Rothschild family, and the weight and
energy are not that strong at all.”

“The so-called foreign relatives, in ancient and modern times, refer to the relatives of the
emperor, the king’s mother, and his wife. It is also very simple to face directly, that is,
relatives outside and unimportant relatives.”

“Therefore, the Rothschild family basically won’t help me…”



“And the strength of our Hogwarts family is indeed not enough. In front of Charlie, it is
not worth mentioning…”

“Father, he ran all the way to Aurous Hill. It is absolutely impossible to be an opponent
of a snake like Charlie…”

“What’s more, Charlie is still the young master of Wade Family… the chairman of the
Emgrand Group… the strength is tens of thousands of miles stronger than the Hogwitz
family…”

“So, when he came to Aurous Hill, there is almost no possibility other than sending
people away from thousands of miles…”

“If he also falls into Charlie’s hands, isn’t it all over?”

Thinking of this, Walter hurriedly said: “Wade, this is between the two of us, and he has
nothing to do with it!!”

Charlie smiled and said, “Oh? What do you mean?”

Walter blurted out: “What I mean is very simple. In the words of your Chinese people, it
would be misfortune to your family. So, if you have anything you want to do directly at
me, don’t involve my dad too!”

Charlie nodded in agreement, and said seriously: “Walter, what you said sounds very
reasonable.”

Walter hurriedly said, “Then you have to promise me, don’t do anything to my father!”

Charlie sighed helplessly and smiled: “I’m really sorry, Walter, you are a bit late.”



Walter’s eyes widened: “It’s a bit late?! What do you mean?!”

Charlie smiled and said, “Your dad has been arrested by me. I will bring him over to see
you in a while, so that you, father and son, will reunite.”

As if struck by lightning, Walter blurted out, “You…why did you move my dad!”

Charlie smiled and said, “Why can’t I touch your father? Is your father made of gold?”

Walter said with a canthus: “My father has never provoke you! What right do you have
to touch him?”

Charlie asked curiously, “Since you have said so, then I really want to ask you, has
Doris’s father provoke you before?”

“I…” Walter was speechless.

He knew very well that the whole thing was all because of his own shamelessness.

Had it not been for letting people poison Doris’s father and forcing Doris to submit, he
would not have had such a miserable end today.

So, Charlie asked him back now, and he was speechless all at once.

At this time, Charlie sneered and said, “You just wait here obediently, and I will send
your dad over to reunite with you in a while.”

After that, he turned around and said to Orvel, “Orvel, come to your office.”

Orvel hurriedly said, “OK Master Wade, please follow me!”




